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March 19th, 1928.

Professor Janes T. Shotwell, 
405 est 117th Street,
ÎÎ9V/ York City.

Dear J im : ~

^ Replying to your letter of
tue loth of Jaroh with reference to the study 
to be made by Professor 'Tears. Ï shall refer 
the matter to the Canadian Council for
action. theirI think a study of shipping from 
-ritiah Columbia to the Orient should be 
in ITeare* report.
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All good wishes.

Yours faithfully.4
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